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Mass Readings  
 

Saturday -  2 Cor 12:1-10/Mt 
6:24-34    

5PM - Virginia Paradella † 
 

Sunday - Jb 38:1, 8-11/2 Cor 
5:14-17/Mk 4:35-41    

8AM - Don Desmond † 

11AM - All Fathers Living & 
Deceased 
 

Monday - Gn 12:1-9/Mt 7:1-5     

5:30PM - Lilia Portel 
 

Tuesday - Gn 13:2, 5-18/Mt 7:6, 
12-14  

5:30PM - Mirian Portel and 
Laura Diaz 
 

Wednesday - Gn 15:1-12, 17-
18/Mt 7:15-20    

5:30PM - All Fathers Living & 
Deceased 
 

Thursday - Is 49:1-6/Acts 13:22
-26/Lk 1:57-66, 80     

5:30PM - All Fathers Living & 
Deceased 
 

Friday - Gn 17:1, 9-10, 15-22/
Mt 8:1-4      

No mass 

 

Dear Catholic Community at UGA: 

 

I’m enjoying my vacation in Nevada and Utah, but it’s really hot out here. Of 

course it’s a dry heat, but wow! Despite the heat, I’ve enjoyed my time out 

west, and I’ve been able to see some beautiful scenery while hiking. I’ve had a 

priest friend come and visit me, and this week 2 couples from Atlanta will join 

me. It’s nice to get away, but I look forward to being back with you all!  
 

As the month of July comes closer, I think of all there is yet to do. In the next 

few months, my hope is that we can begin to form some new councils. In 

addition to our Finance Council, we’re looking to begin a Pastoral Council, 

Stewardship Committee, Strategic Planning Committee, and also a Building 

Committee. I want to thank those who responded in our Ministry Survey 

expressing an interest in serving on one of these councils. Thanks too for your 

response in the many other ways you’d like to continue or begin serving in this 

community. We will be back to you soon. I promise that we will do our best in 

being responsive to these questionnaires.  
 

On the 29th of this month, Fr. Brian and I will have been here one year. It’s 

been quite a year! As I’ve said again and again, we’re glad to be with you and 

thank you for your support and encouragement. We  continue to make 

transitions as we move through the pandemic and return slowly to some kind of 

normalcy. It’s been great to see your smiling faces, and we continue to support 

those of you who wear a mask for the safety and comfort of yourself and 

others. 
 

Blessings as we begin the summer. To any leaving us, thank you for your 

presence here and blessings on the journey. To any of you who are new… 

Welcome! I’ll be back to the office on July 1st.  
  

Peace in Christ, 

Father Fred 

Mass 

Saturday: 5:00PM 

Sunday: 8AM, 11AM  

Monday - Thursday: 5:30PM 

***Friday: no mass 

 

Confession 

Wednesday: 4-5PM 

Saturday: 3:30-4:30PM 

Weekly Adoration 

Will resume in August 

 

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 



Beginning on Sunday June 20 and continuing for nine masses, we will remember all fathers living and deceased, 

especially:  

In Memory of 

Victor Ashley, Herb Bates, Dick Bledsoe, Angelo Boscarino, Francis Boyle, Bob Coppinger,                           

William Milan Cullen, John E. Doyle, William F.J. Dunn, Pat Emerson, Eugene Evans, Paul Flemming,     

George H. Gardes, Joseph S. Goodbout, Joseph L. Goodbout, Edward Goodbout, Paul Haburay, John Halper, 

Jack Horton, Elmer Hutchins, Warren Kerbs, Lloyd Kimball, Richard Kirchner, Roger Klostermann,              

Donald Kurtz Sr., I.L. Lakatos, Frank Law,  Chet Malanoski, F. McElhannon, Robert G. Miller, John A. Moore, 

Peter Motulewicz, Charles Murphy, Christopher G. O’Shea, Jack Roles Palmer, Harry Pester, Warren Purks Jr., 

Warren Purks Sr., Samuel Quattrocchi, John Quattrocchi, Lymon Rains, Mike Richards, Carlos Rubiano,         

Leo J. Sapera, J.W. Sisco, John Toutkoushian, Leo Urrutia Sr., Alex Wasko, Joel A. Weir Jr., Alfred Wendel Sr.  

In Honor of 

Joel Alesi, Chad Arnest, Bill Ashley, Chuck Babeji, Bill Barkley, Mike Bledsoe, Charles Bradburn,                

Harlan Braner, Josef Broder, Thomas Butler, David Butler, Gary Converse, Tim Converse, Fred Dapkus,     

Douglas Elliott, Jason Falowski, John Faz, David Joe Floyd, Vincent Frankson, Peter Frankson, Earl Ginter, 

James Goodbout, Daniel Gretsch, Greg C. Gretsch, Fred Gretsch Jr., Jack Halper, David Harwood,             

George Harwood, Hugh Jamieson, Peter Kalla, Rob Kirkwood, Jim Law, Charles Long, Mike Maksymiak,  

James Malanoski, David Malanoski, Chip Malanoski, Timothy Malanoski, John McCaustan, Will McKinney, 

Gary Menke. Ethan Menke, Steven R. Miller, Brock Miskimen, Richard Ostrander, Joseph A. Perno,               

Abe Plummer, Abraham Plummer, Larry Quattrocchi, Bobby Rone, Bo Ryles, Len Sapera, Dennis Sinksen, 

Christopher Stasiak, Doug Tigert, Rob Toutkoushian, Joseph Mac Trocino, Leo Urrutia, Joel A. Weir III,      

Hamilton Williams, Our Heavenly Father, and all spiritual and earthly Fathers 

19TH ANNUAL CATHOLIC CENTER DOOLEY CLASSIC 

Join us  Friday, September 10 at the UGA Golf Course for a day of golfing, prizes, delicious 
food and more. Proceeds from the tournament will support the Catholic Center’s activities and 

ministries. To register to golf or to become a sponsor, go to the Catholic Center website 
at ccatuga.org or pick up a brochure in the front office or the back of the Chapel. Volunteers 
are needed on the day of the event. Contact Jenni at stewardship@ccatuga.org to volunteer.  

Save the Date! 



2021-2022 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION REGISTRATION NOW OPEN 

Our Religious Education Program is planning for in-person classes for the fall. Register your family on the website 
and submit your Online Giving Tuition payment under the Religious Education tab.  

MUSIC MINISTRY WORKSHOP 

Anyone interested in volunteering with the music ministry, both singers and instrumentalists, are welcome to attend 
our workshops on Sundays from 1-3PM on June 27th, July 18th, July 25th, and August 1st. Group auditions will be in 

early August to design our new ensembles.  

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS CORNER 

On Father’s Day: The Catechism reminds us that 
the family home is a “domestic church,” a 

community of grace and prayer, a school of human 
virtues and of the Christian life. Here are some 

small steps to consider: make it a “thing” that your 
family shares one meal together each day, say grace 

together mindfully, build on the mealtime prayer, 
take your family to Mass each week. As a father, 
you are the provider and protector of your family. 
Providing your family with a firm foundation in 
faith will help protect them from evil. Prayer is a 

key as you lead your domestic church. Happy 
Father’s Day! 
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Silver Rose Prayer Service
Monday, June 21, 7:00pm

St Joseph Gym

Each year, from early March through mid-
December, Silver Roses are stewarded by
Knights of Columbus councils along routes
from Canada to Mexico. Every stop the Silver
Rose makes throughout the pilgrimage is a
rosary-centered occasion for Knights,
parishioners and community members to pray
for respect for life, for the spiritual renewal of
each nation, and for the advancement of the
message of Our Lady of Guadalupe. All
members of the community are encouraged to
join our Knights to pray for a civilization of love
and culture of life in our country and
throughout the world.

HOMEBOUND MEMBERS & VOLUNTEERS  

Now that we are able to begin visiting our homebound members, we need to update our contact information.  If you 
know of anyone who is homebound and would like to have Communion brought to them or would like a visit, please 

contact Jenni at stewardship@ccatuga.org.  Give us the name of the member, the phone number and the address/
facility. Along that same line, we need volunteers who would be like to bring Communion to our homebound.       
Volunteers must be vaccinated and will need to be Virtus certified before visiting. If you are interested in this       

wonderful ministry, please contact Jenni at stewardship@ccatuga.org.  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR THE FUNERAL HOSPITALITY MINISTRY 

We are seeking volunteers to help with our Funeral Hospitality Ministry. Volunteers would help set up, serve, and 
clean up the receptions following the funeral. Along with this, volunteers would support families and loved ones    

during a challenging time. Volunteers need to have a flexible schedule since we normally have very little notice about 
a funeral. Please contact Jenni at stewardship@ccatuga.org if you have questions or would like to volunteer.  

 GRADUATE STUDENT/YOUNG PROFESSIONAL FELLOWSHIP (GSYPF) BIBLE STUDY 

The GSYPF Bible study will meet via Zoom on Monday, June 21 at 7PM to discuss Chapter 1 in the study guide "On 
the Way to the Promised Land.”  Newcomers are always welcome.  For more info, contact Christy Sinksen at         

706-613-0921 or csinksen@uga.edu.  

CROSS COUNTRY COACH NEEDED FOR ST JOES 

The St. Joseph School Athletic Department is looking for a middle school cross country coach for its 2021 fall season. 
Beginning in early August, students practice after school three days a week and compete in several meets in the     

Athens area. The season ends in early October. Applicants must have some running experience, pass a background 
check, and attend one Virtus training session. If you are interested and/or want more information, please contact Chris 

Moore at chris.moore@sjsathens.org. 
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With deepest sympathy, our community prays for the souls of the faithful departed and for their loved ones, 
especially Terry Ramsey, and Kathy & Andy Velazco. 

 

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intentions for June: Let us pray for young people who are preparing for marriage with the 
support of a Christian community: may they grow in love, with generosity, faithfulness and patience.  
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 Joel Alesi, Bill Burden, Grace Byrne, Shannon Campbell, Brian Carr, Joan Cleary,  
Lori Craig, Norma d'Azzo, Peter Dang, Lindsey Davis, Elena Dekazos, MaryAnn Deom,  

Morgan Doorley, Tom Eaton, Carol Garbon, Mildred George, the Hemphill Family, Bob Henry, Ann Johnson, Mary 
Kurtz, Pats Laniak,  Jill Liberatore, Jill McCarthy, Jim Miller, Joyce Milner, Susan Moore, Lioba Moshi, Barbara 

O’Brien, Sharon Perrine, Richard Pfundstein, Lee Prendergast, Norah Risher, Tom Risher, Joel Rivera, Lisa Siciliano, 
Jimmy Simons, Eileen Sinda, Doug Tigert, Frank Trocino, Dorothy Wasko, and John Weiss. 

WE LIFT UP IN PRAYER 

June 06, 2021 

$16,094.87 - Offertory      $425.00 - Alms 

June 13, 2021 

 $7,634.00 - Offertory     $146.00 - Alms 

 

Thank you for continuing to generously share your treasures with the Catholic Center for its operations, ministries, 
and outreach programs. For any questions,  please contact the Center. 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES AT THE CATHOLIC CENTER 

Kitchen Manager: We would like to hire a Kitchen Manager to manage kitchen/cooking events and activities at the 
Center. This position is a 10 month position for 25 hours per week. The ideal candidate will have experience in pur-
chasing and good organizational skills. Food Safety Handling Certification is preferred. Contact Elizabeth Porter at 

finance@ccatuga.org for more information or to apply for this position.  

Facilities Assistant: We would like to hire a Facilities Assistant to help with keeping the Center and Church clean 
and organized. The Facilities Assistant will set up for events as needed, clean the Center floors and other equipment, 

and other facility duties as assigned. Candidates must be able to lift up to 50 pounds, provide their own transportation, 
and have a flexible schedule. This position will be up to 15 hours per week. Contact Elizabeth Porter at fi-

nance@ccatuga.org for more information or to apply for this position.  

FINANCIAL GIVING UPDATES    

SAFE ENVIRONMENT 

Promise to protect, pledge to heal - you are family - we are here to listen and take action. To 
report abuse by a member of the clergy, volunteer, or church personnel of the Archdiocese of 

Atlanta, please contact the office of child and youth protection at 404-920-7550. 


